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16th January 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Safer Internet Day  

 

Safer Internet Day will be taking place on Tuesday 11th February this year. The theme this 

year is 'Too good to be true? Keeping yourself and others safe from scams online'.  

 

We will be running a E-Safety poster competition for both KS1 (Year 1 and Year 2) and KS2 (Year 

3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6). 

 

Competition details: 

• KS1: Create an E-safety poster, how can we be safe online etc. 

• KS2: Create either an E-safety poster or a how to avoid being scammed poster.  

 

There will be a prize for the winning design in both KS1 and KS2.  

 

All designs must be bought into school and handed to oyur child’s class teacher by Thursday 13th 

February so the winners can be chosen and the prizes given out on Friday before we break up for 

half term.  
 

 

If you have any questions at all, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or 

email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 

Thank you as always for your continued support.  
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Mrs Young 
Head of School 
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